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Greetings RHS Families,
 
On behalf of the entire staff at Rockford High School I’d like to wish you and your families a 
Happy Thanksgiving. Safe travels to those who are celebrating away from home. May your 
homes be warm and inviting as you enjoy a meal and the company of loved ones. We are 
continually thankful that you entrust the growth, development, and education of your children 
to us. Below are some images from the past few days leading up to the holiday. May we all 
enjoy a much needed break and return on Monday, November 29th with a renewed eagerness 
to teach and learn.
 
Student Quote: 
“I’m looking forward to celebrating Thanksgiving with all my family after all of the adversity we 
experienced due to COVID.” --Vix Nixon
 
Sincerely,
Paul Menard
Principal

Annual Turkey 
Coloring 
Contest 
Winners!



Ms. Holm’s 
Class Enjoys 
Thanksgiving 
Traditions

RHS 2021 Musical - Annie



Ms. Zastoupil’s 
Class Learns the 
Art of Salsa 
Dancing

Hoops and Floor Hockey 
with Stariha!


